Boys’ Costumes
Dear Parents,
	The boys have all been measured for their shirts and vests that the school provides for their costumes. The school also provides their bow tie.
	We need you to make sure that your child has black pants, a black belt, black socks, and black shoes for the performances.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Please purchase these items before Friday, February 16th, which is our dress rehearsal. If your child already has these items at home, please make sure he tries all of them on to make sure they fit as there is still lots of growing going on! 
	If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.
In Christ,
Miss Keuning
